
Wiarton BIA Public Notice 

This notice is given pursuant to the requirements of the Wiarton BIA Establishing By-
Law as it relates to budget approvals and also pursuant to the Town Procedural By-Law 
as it relates to public meetings.   
 
A public meeting will be held at the regular meeting of the Wiarton BIA on October 4, 
2023.  The public meeting will include a 2024 budget presentation and opportunity for 
the membership to provide comments about the proposed budget.  The public meeting 
will be held in the Municipal Council Chambers, 315 George Street Wiarton at 6:00 pm.   
 
The proposed 2024 budget is in the table below.     
 

Account Description 2024 Proposed Budget 

1-05-63-41022 BIA Tax Levy -39,936 

1-05-63-47010 Transfer from Reserve -5,000 

1-05-63-45410 Provincial Grant 0 

1-05-63-61058 Marketing and Advertising 21,020 

1-05-63-61060 Memberships 300 

1-05-63-61120 Insurance-Policy Premiums 1,000 

1-05-63-62504 Audit Fees 2,000 

1-05-63-63630 Contracted Services 14,500 

1-05-63-65040 Materials/Supplies 300 

1-05-63-65090 Rep and Maintenance Property/Building 5,816 

 
Written comments regarding the proposed 2024 budget will be received by the 
undersigned until September 29, 2023 at 4:30 pm.  Please note that comments 
submitted will be subject to rules of procedure and may be read in whole, in part or not 
read at all at the public meeting.  Those in attendance at the public meeting will be 
permitted to make verbal comments, subject to the rules of procedure.   
 
Angie Cathrae 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
315 George St, PO Box 310 
Wiarton ON N0H 2T0  
Telephone: 519-534-1400 ext. 122  
Toll Free: 1-877-534-1400  
Fax: 519-534-4862  
Email: angie.cathrae@southbrucepeninsula.com   
Issued September 14, 2023 
 
 

mailto:angie.cathrae@southbrucepeninsula.com

